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I wish my objections to be noted to the proposed mega incinerator in Wisbech being built.
I am unable to attend the meeting at the Boathouse on Thursday, 29th June so am emailing
my objections. My reasons for objecting are many. Wisbech is a beautiful, historic
Georgian town with such splendid architecture. The Fens are such a wonderful part of the
country with such lovely, far reaching views. What a blot on the landscape said incinerator
would be. The health of the town & surrounding areas would suffer greatly not just from
the incinerator but from the extra traffic it would create. It can take at least an hour to get
from surrounding villages through the town of Wisbech because of the heavy traffic that is
already on the roads. The infrastructure just cannot support the extra traffic the incinerator
would create. Already any incidents or accidents on the A47 cause chaos and long delays
without the added heavy traffic of the lorries going in and out of the planned incinerator.
The beauty of the area would be greatly affected by the building of such a massive
incinerator.

I would like my objections to be passed on to the Planning Inspectorate. I would also like
confirmation that they have received my objections and that they will be included.

Regards, Jo Barnard.




